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From: I, 2 je>

To: Lyndon Farnham <L.Farnham@gov.je>

Ce: gov.ie>.mcicra.gg>._@gov-ie>.-
gov.je>, Philip Ozouf <p.ozouf@gov.je>

Subject: Re: Fuel Study

Date: Friday, November 20, 2015 23:10 GMT

Dear Lyndon

Senator Ozouf and |l 2Ve previously been provided with a redacted copy of the report. We had discussed publication with what we
understood to be CICRA's appropriate Ministerial contact to ensure they were aware of the intention to publish a Statement on First Stage Findings
(a near final version of which was provided by_ast week). | am sorry that this was not then communicated to you, we understood
Senator Ozouf to be our main ministerial contact.

The information on which we have based our findings was provided voluntarily by the fuel companies, without the need to request formal
information gathering powers. | am sure that you appreciate that most of this information is commercially sensitive; we are legally obliged to redact
such information prior to publication. With the need to make such significant redactions publishing a Statement on the First Stage Findings is a more

appropriate way to communicate the results of the study at this stage.

| am due to meet with_ next week to discuss next steps, please can you confirm who should be the main ministerial contact for this
work going forward?

Many thanks

Sent from my iPad





